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Calendar 
 

 

 

May 
May 3 2nd Grade Field Trip 

 8:30-2:00 

May 4 PSS Movie Night—Flora 

 Gym 6:00 P.M. 

May 9 Kindergarden Field Trip  

 8:15-11:45 A.M. 

May 11 Kindergarten Music  

 Program 1:00-2:00 P.M. 

May 14-18 Book Fair!! 

May 17 Strings concert at 

 West Linn HS 

May 23 Professional Growth 

 Wednesday. Early release 

 at 12:10 P.M. 

May 23 PSS Meeting—Library 

 7:00-8:00 P.M. 

May 24 Buehler & Edie Field Trip 

 8:00A.M.-2:00 P.M. 

May 24 Kindergarten Open House 

 3:00-4:00 P.M. 

May 25 Hand & Nelson Field Trip 

 8:00 A.M.-2:00 P.M. 

May 28 NO SCHOOL  

 Memorial Day 

 

Remember you can check the 

school calendar on our website 

www.bfps.wlwv.k12.or.us 

It's “PAWTY” Time at  

Boones Ferry Book Fair 

May 14-18th 
 

Find a great book at our “Paws for Books” Book Fair!  
 

We need volunteers...we need YOU!  All Book Fair pro-

ceeds support our classroom and school libraries and the fair relies on volun-

teer power to happen. 

Volunteering at the Book Fair is the “Purr-fect” way to stay connected to your 

child at school and help students find the “purr-fect” tales they can't wait to 

read. Sign up now and get ready for a  “Paws-atively” fun and rewarding      

volunteer experience: https://volunteer.scholastic.com/#/signup/Fda2nE2cR 

 

https://volunteer.scholastic.com/#/signup/Fda2nE2cR


Don’t forget to check out the district’s  

Community Bulletin Board at:   

Community Bulletin Board 
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Boones Ferry Primary School 

11495 S.W. Wilsonville Road 

Wilsonville, Oregon 97070 

Phone - 503-673-7300  Fax - 503-682-8761 

www.bfps.wlwv.k12.or.us 

Angela Freeman- Principal - freemana@wlwv.k12.or.us 

Office Hours 7 AM - 3 PM 

Boones Ferry Primary School...Excellence from All 

 

Registration is now open for  

CREST Summer Camps and Pro-

grams.  

Please check out the CREST Online  

Registration page at: http://

www2.crest.wlwv.k12.or.us/

register/  

 

 

 

Packets are available for the 

2018-2019 school year. 

Stop by the office and  

Kindergarten and Pre-School  

Registration are Now Open! 

CREST TOMATO PLANT SALE  
It's time to start thinking about planting your garden vegetables 

and CREST has you covered. Our annual tomato sale is fast ap-

proaching, with pre-sale available online now.  

 

Date: May 16  

Time: 1:00 pm – 6:00 pm  

Location: CREST – 11265 SW Wilsonville Road, Wilsonville  

 

We are selling: Tomatoes, tomatillos, basil, and ground cherrie are 

all available on our pre-sale website.  

 

On the day of the sale, you will also be able to purchase additional 

vegetables, herbs, and  flowers to add to your order.  

 

Our annual plant sale is a fund raiser to support the CREST farm 

and garden programs throughout the year, such as our Farm to Caf-

eteria Program and Summer Internship Program.  

 

Thank you for supporting our efforts!  

Pre-order here: https://crestplantsale.com/  

If you have any questions, please contact Helena Kreb at 

krebh@wlwv.k12.or.us  

Lice problems are much easier to treat 

if caught early, please check the link 

below for our district’s Health Service 

Guidance on Head Lice as well as Proto-

col & Head Lice FAQ’s: https://

www.wlwv.k12.or.us/Page/271  

Are You Moving This Summer? 
 

If you’re moving this summer and will not be  

attend Boones Ferry for the 2018-2019 school year, please notify the office 

at 503-673-7300. 

This information is helpful as we begin to look at the placement and staffing 

for next school year. 

Please see the attached calendar for the remainder of this school year. 

http://www.2008bond.wlwv.k12.or.us/cbb
http://www2.crest.wlwv.k12.or.us/register/
http://www2.crest.wlwv.k12.or.us/register/
http://www2.crest.wlwv.k12.or.us/register/
https://crestplantsale.com/
mailto:krebh@wlwv.k12.or.us
https://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/Page/271
https://www.wlwv.k12.or.us/Page/271


Volunteers Wanted! 

Would you like to get involved and participate as 

a parent volunteer at Boones Ferry? We have lots 

of opportunities for you to do so, reach out and 

connect with us! 

Please feel free to send me an email with your 

contact information, we appreciate you. 

 

Jessica Miller 

PSS Volunteer Coordinator 

bfps.pss.volunteer@gmail.com 
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PE/Wellness Reminder 
 

With the nice weather approaching, please 

continue to have your child wear tennis 

shoes on PE/Wellness days. Kids cannot 

participate safely in flip flops, boots or high 

heels. 

 

Thank You! 
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